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In October 2021, CAA Norway organized a one-day workshop on 3D documentation in 

archaeology. The workshop was held digitally, due to covid restrictions.  

The board hold regular meetings, and are currently planning a conference in October 2022, in 

Oslo, which will be in a hybrid format.  

 

 

 

 

 

  




